
March 26, 2020 

Credit Unions are Essential Services 
In an effort to stop the spread of COVID-19, Governor Mills issued a new executive order announcing 
expanded restrictions on non-essential businesses. Fortunately, credit unions and banks are categorized 
as essential businesses, which means we can continue to operate as long as we continue adhering to 
social distancing recommendations. Following the CDC’s social distancing guidelines is an important 
way to prevent the spread of COVID-19 in our community. 

Our credit union wants you to remain healthy! We encourage you to practice your own preventative 
measures to reduce your own risk of infection. For more information on what you can do to protect 
yourself from COVID-19, please visit the CDC’s website. 

If you have questions concerning our operations during this time, or if you need assistance with any of 
your credit union accounts, please don’t hesitate to contact us at X. Our Member Services 
Representatives are available to help. In addition, our drive-thru are open for business.  

NorState’s Drive-Thru hours of operation at each location can be found on our website 
https://www.norstatefcu.org/about/branch-locations.htm 
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